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Dear Parents 

Greetings from the Banasthali family! 

We extend a warm welcome and heartfelt thanks for entrusting Banasthali Public School with your ward’s 

educational journey. As the new academic session 2025-26 begins, we share your excitement and joy in 

watching your child step into a new phase of learning and growth. We endeavor to make this transition 

smooth, enriching and joyful for every student. 

To initiate a collaborative and meaningful partnership, a mandatory Orientation Program for the Parents 

of Class X has been scheduled for Saturday, 12th April 2025, from 09:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.  We request 

you to be seated by 08:45 a.m. and carry Pen and Paper to note down important points along with your 

Parent’s Identity Card. Please note that this is a formal Orientation exclusively for parents, and the 

school will remain closed for students on this day. 

This orientation serves as a valuable platform for parents and school to connect and align on the goals and 

expectations for the academic year ahead. The Teachers will walk you through the curriculum, class-level 

programs, new initiatives, school policies, and systems in place to support your child’s holistic development. 

Your presence is essential, as it sets the tone for the year and fosters a strong home-school partnership. 

We look forward to your participation in shaping a fulfilling and successful academic journey for your 

ward. 

 

Wishing you and your child a happy and rewarding school year ahead! 

Warm regards, 

Principal 


